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JUNE FHNA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 6/14/21

Live Meeting: Home of March Glen
Present:
Stephen Shull, President
March Glen, Vice President
Clara Axam, Secretary
Members-at-large:
* Carolina Casares
¢ Cathy Rouse
Social Events Committee Representative:
* Madeline Little

Stephen reported that he has spoken to Sara Oliver and that she has expressed interest in the
possibility of serving as Treasurer. Both she and Daniel have indicated that they will attend

the Flamingo Friday and he hopes to connect them to get a final answer and plan a transition.

Flamingo Friday

Madeline reported that plans are lined up for the June Flamingo Friday. The Rosells have
agreed to host. The event will be catered by Josh Taylor of Taylor'd Bar B Q. Dinner will be
available for ten dollars a plate.



Krissy has arranged for live music entertainment and asks that we set up a tip jar. All agreed.
Stephen and Cathy will pick up the food and lay out tables for the “buffet.”

Claire and Madelyn will take care of the table to collect dues and money from those paying for
dinned. Other board members were encouraged to help.

Sharon Smith at the corner of Wiltshire and Walker is considering hosting in July.

Carolina and Che sill consider hosting fin August.

Social Events Update

The Board set some dates for events for the rest of the year.
* The Block party will be September 25th.

The Halloween parade and festivities will be October 30th.

Stephen suggested the possibility of a “wine tasting” in November as something
different.

Madeline suggested that it would be nice to have a one page “profile” on FHNA — who we are
and what we do—to offer to neighbors, especially new neighbors. She will work on the profile
and will include in it, a 3-month schedule of upcoming activities.

Communications

Carolina agreed to look into the status of the FHNA website. There was some discussion
about how to keep it fresh. All agreed that to cut down on the need for an administrator, it
should contain “evergreen” pages that are up to date, but largely static. There should be some
instruction on how to contact board members for neighbor’s inquiries to mitigate the need to
respond to inquiries on the web.

Walter’s Woods
Cathy reported that RPG == Robert Pack__ removed the fallen tree from the creek pro bono.
FHNA will need to remove the root ball.

She indicated that FHNA needs volunteers to mow the grass and that she will be posing a
request on the website and Facebook pages.

Cathy also advised that the Georgia Tech students will return in the fall for some volunteer
work

FHNA Archived Files
With Jessica Parilla moving, it is important to check on the historical files for FHNA as she has

been the keeper of FHNA files. Stephen believes the important papers are in his attic. Clara



reminded the board of the offer of Laurel Daivs to digitize the files. Stephen will check on what

need to be digitized.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next Board meeting is July
12th at 7:00 pm



